
 

Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting of Great Ponton Parish Council held at the Village Centre, Great 

Ponton on Monday 18
th

 May 2015 at 7pm. 

 

Present: 

Cllr P Jackson (Chairman) 

Cllr G Thompson (Vice-Chairman) 

Cllrs Mrs E Booth, G Taylor, R Taylor, H Watson and I Cruickshank. 

 

Apologies: 

Apologies for absence were received from District Cllrs B Adams and Mrs A Webster. 

 

Minutes: 

The minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting held on 20
th

 May 2014, copies of which had been circulated, 

were taken as read and signed by the Chairman as a true record of the meeting. 

 

Chairman’s Report: 

The Chairman welcomed members of the public and new and existing Councillors following the elections 

and thanked them for their support over the last year.   He also asked the Clerk to thank Mr & Mrs 

Carpenter for their services to the Parish Council during their time as Councillors. 

He reported that most of the pot holes in the village had been repaired and footpaths on Cringleway. 

The interactive speed sign should soon be installed on Dallygate.    

Trees had been replaced on the playing field and were doing well.   The Dog Training Club are now using 

the Playing Field and had paid their rent for the year.   A meeting needs to be held with the Football Club 

to discuss the changing rooms. 

He thanked Mr & Mrs Furber for their work carried out at the Village Centre. 

 

 


